

SSCP Virtual Training

Everything You Need to Know about Cared for Children Reviews

An interactive session looking at agencies' roles and responsibilities at cared for reviews. The session will be led by the IRO Service and will cover legislation, agencies responsibilities, the role of the IRO and how we make the meetings as child led as possible within this framework!

Target Audience: Staff from all agencies who work with Salford children, young people and their families

Aims/objectives:

- Have a clear understanding of your role in Cared for Children Reviews
- Understand the role and responsibilities of an IRO.
- Consider the use of the Professional Escalation Policy.

Date	Time
Wednesday 15 th November 2023	10am – 11.30am
Friday 26 th January 2024	10am – 11.30am
Wednesday 6 th March 2024	1.30pm – 4pm

If you wish to book a place, please complete the booking form

Please note that places are unlimited. Once you submit your booking your place is secured and the MS Teams link will be circulated approximately 2 weeks before the course.

CHARGING POLICY

From 1st April 2023 the SSCP re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy. Agencies will be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at least 5 working days before the session. This includes

participants who join the session late which may result in your attendance not being recorded. The charge will be £50.	